
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Welcome to Week 7. This term seems to be flying! As we draw closer to the end of 2020, students 
continue to engage in learning, with lots of fun events still to come.  
We finished Week 5, celebrating NAIDOC Week. NAIDOC 2020 celebrated the history, culture and 
achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. The 2020 theme was ‘Always Was, 
Always Will Be’. Thank you to all students who celebrated NAIDOC Week by wearing red, yellow 
and black.  

 

 
 
 
On Tuesday (17 November), we celebrated Book Week. This was an opportunity to celebrate books 
for young people and the joy of reading. It was great to see so many students and teachers dressed up 
in their favourite characters.  
 
 
 
     
 
 
On Friday (20 November) selected Stage 2 and 3 students will participate in the Horsley Zone Gala 
Day. Students will travel by bus to Endeavour Sports Park or walk to Brenan Park to participate in a 
full day of sport competitions. COVID- safe environment measures have been put into place to en-
sure students have a great time.  
 
Kindergarten Enrolments and Orientation 
 
Next Monday (23 November), will be our final Kindergarten Orientation session. It has been a pleas-
ure to meet siblings of current families and welcome new families to our community. Students are 
happy and settled, developing relationships with teachers, students and our school.   
If you have a child who will be attending Kindergarten in 2021, it is not too late to enrol. Please con-
tact the front office for an enrolment form and our administration staff will be able to assist you with 
further information.  
 

Silver Awards 

Mehdi 1L 

Nabih 1L 

Ai ID 

Attilla 1A 

Emaan 1A 

Kayla 1A 

Ashur 2W 

Michelle 2W 
Phoenix 2W 

Ashley 2S 

Isaac 2S 

Bryce 5/6B 

Rose 5/6K 

Zachary 3/4B 

Shangguan 3/4M 

Joseph 3/4SB 

Jemel KS 

Jessica 4/5S 

Kinda 4/5S 

Ruby 4/5S 

William 5/6V 

Soso 5/6V 

Rozin KN 

Tara 1A 

Odisho 1A 

Anthony 1D 

Bronze Awards 

Emmanuel KN 

Charlotte KN 

Sienna KN 

Bronze Awards 

Kayla 1A 

Odisho 1A 

Mekeel 1/2B 

Anabella 1/2B 

Hussam 1/2B 

Eva 2W 

Kirem 2W 

Mia 2W 

Chloe 2W 

Fatimah 2W 

Ashur 2W 

Chloe 2W 

Marybelle 2W 

John 2S 

Rafeey 2S 

Alan 2S 

Sarleen 2S 

Ashley 2S 

Bianca 2S 

Khoi 2S 

Cindy 2S 

Eleena 2S 

Sana 2M 

Safiyyah 2M 

Mohamed 2M 

Arsh 2M 

Ali 2M 

Dzenan 2M 

Julie 5/6M 

Winston 5/6M 

Bronze Awards 

Harley KN 

Yazin KS 

Akkad KS 

Onila KS 

Evelyn KS 

William KC 

Zackariah KC 

Tiara KC 

Alessandra KC 

Mashah KC 

Ali KC 

Ashor KC 

Bailey KMP 

Raygan KMP 

Matthew KMP 

Sokhom x 2 L 

Julian 1L 

Sidra 1L 

Mehdi 1L 

Nabih 1L 

Lanaa 1L 

Ruby 1L 

Rachel 1L 

Laylah  x 2 1D 

Audrey 1D 

Kathyrn 1A 

Hanna 1A 

Emaan 1A 

Eliama 1A 

Reeleen 1A 

Bronze Awards 

Alex 5/6B 

Damen 5/6B 

Bryce 5/6B 

Gabriel 5/6B 

Isabel 5/6K 

Rawa  5/6K 
Muhammah x 2 
3/4SB 

Noah 3/4SB 

Eva 3/4SB 

Ben 3/4SB 

Malissa 3/4SB 

Lazar 3/4SB 

Alxis 3/4SB 

Recardo 3/4A 

Jonluke 3/4M 

Shangguan 3/4M 

Alexander 3/4M 

Helen 3/4SB 

Brody KMP 

Alana KMP 

Christina KMP 

Celeste KMP 

Leila KMP 

Noah KMP 

Queenie KC 

Ronaldo KC 

Tiara KC 

Aurelia KC 

Justin KC 

Alessandra KC 

Bronze Awards 

Ashor KC 

Mary KS 

Kristine KS 

Serena x 2 4/5S 

Meriam 4/5S 

Jayden 4/5S 

Sose 5/6V 

William 5/6V 

Vincent 1L 

Derrrick 1L 

Tara 1A 

Theresa 1A 

Pippa 1A 

Nathan 1D 

Murcus 1D 

Malak 1D 

Tiana 1D 

Avery 1D 

Falantina KN 

Jo KN 

Sienna KN 

Mamadi KN 

Tristan KN 

Raymond 2W 

Adam 2W 

Alexa KN 

Holly x 2 KN 

Anmar X2 KN 

 

 



 

Year 6 Farewell 
Due to COVID restrictions, the Year 6 Farewell will look a little different in 2020. We are 

determined to provide our Year 6 with an equally beautiful celebration to mark the conclu-
sion of their primary years. The Year 6 Farewell will be hosted at Smithfield Public School 
on the 10 December 2020. It is an exciting time of year for our senior students and the Stage 
3 teachers have been working hard to organise this event. More information in coming soon. 

 
Excursions 
We have a few excursions organised in the coming weeks. Stage 3 had a fantastic time last 
week at TreeTop Adventure Parks. Many students returned to school sore from the challeng-
ing obstacles they navigated throughout the day. Stage 3 students will have an opportunity to 
attend another excursion to Zone Bowling Villawood on the 2 December.  
Kindergarten students will be attending their first excursion on the 26 November to Western 
Sydney Zoo. Students will get to see wildlife from around the world, learn about conserva-
tion and the Bungarribee Dreaming experience. What an exciting opportunity. I look forward 
to hearing about this day! 
 
Presentation Day 
Presentation Day has been scheduled for the 8 December. Due to COVID restrictions, this 
will look a little different in 2020. More information regarding organisation of this special 
event will be communicated in coming weeks.  
Have a wonderful fortnight! 
Pia Maturana 
Relieving Deputy Principal            

BOOK WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates to Remember 
 
Gala Day 20 November 
Christmas stall 3 and 4 December 
 

TREETOPS ADVENTURE PARK 


